
FREE Pediatric Vision Screenings and     
Amber Alert Registra�on 

Monday, August 10, 2015 
 

The Edward & Mary Lord Family Health Center 
47 Town Street, Norwich 

9:00 am-11:00 am 

 

The Lions pediatric eye screening program has helped prevent   

serious eye problems for thousands of children worldwide. 

The vision test uses medically approved equipment and takes 

only about two minutes per child. The screening uses             

PediaVision SPOT VS100 which takes a detailed picture of the 

child’s eyes. The camera prints out an analysis, which can 

then be presented to the child’s eye doctor if a problem is   

detected. Parent/Guardian must be present for the screening. 

The Rotary Club of Norwich Alert Child ID program is     

available for all  children under the age of 18. The 

parent/guardian needs to be present to sign a consent. 

They will receive a wallet-sized laminated card with a 

photo of the child, a unique AMBER ID number and only 

minimal, yet essen�al, informa�on needed to find a 

child in the event the child is abducted. The encrypted 

informa�on is sent to a secured Na�onal AMBER Alert 

database. 

For more informa�on, please contact Jennifer Ermler at jermler@ucfs.org or 860-822-4147. 


